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Cheongshim International Medical Center, a front-runner in medical tourism, was selected as the medical 
institution to participate in the 2017 Medical Korea Academy, hosted by the Ministry of Health and 
Welfare and the Korea Health Industry Development Institute, and held a welcoming ceremony for four 
doctors from Cambodia. 
 
The purpose of this training is to enable foreign medical professionals to acquire advanced medical 
knowledge and skills in Korea, and improve their understanding and preference for Korean medical 
services. In the future, they plan to contribute to attracting foreign patients and advancing medical 
facilities overseas by establishing a system to attract foreign patients through training medical staff from 
overseas. 
 
Those who participated in the ceremony at Cheongshim International Medical Center were the four 
Cambodian doctors (Surgery, Obstetrics and Gynecology, Internal Medicine) and medical staff who are 
affiliated with the annual overseas medical volunteer service conducted by Cheongshim International 
Medical Center. 
 
The doctors who will be participating in the training will experience Korea’s advanced medical system 
through receiving education and working directly through Cheongshim International Medical Center’s 
comprehensive administrative apparatus, including its HIS system, as well as its various patient care, 
surgery, ward care and medical care support protocols, etc.  


